

Supporting the Nurses Who Make Surgery Safe

The AORN Foundation will be holding a Silent Auction at the Surgical Conference & Expo 2015 in Denver and we would love it if your Chapter or State Council would like to contribute by donating an item! We are asking for a \$100 minimum value on all Chapter and State Council donations.

SOME POPULAR ITEMS LAST YEAR WERE*:

Vacation rentals

Sports items

AORN Resources

Jewelry

Nurse Memorabilia

Art & Pottery

Electronics

Gift cards

PARTICIPATING IS EASY! JUST FOLLOW THESE STEPS:

- 1. Contact the AORN Foundation at **foundation@aorn.org** with the following information:
 Detailed Item Description, Value,
 Limitations (for vacation packages), and the Donor Contact information for recognition.
- 2. Send your donation to:

Susy Obert AORN Foundation 2170 S. Parker Rd., Suite 400 Denver, CO 80231

We are asking that all items be received at Headquarters no later than Friday, February 27th, 2015. Items received after this date will be held for a future auction.

All proceeds go to support the AORN Foundation. We're hoping for 100% support from chapters.

^{*}Note: While baskets are a fun way to represent your chapter, we realize that shipping can be expensive for both you and the high bidder of your item, so if you'd like to donate something more manageable, please do so! You can also send the Foundation your donated funds and we can do your shopping for you!